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Swimming 
This Friday the year fours are NOT 
swimming but the year fives are. 
Last week there were 5 separate 
fire alarms at the swimming pool, 
set off by high spirited secondary 
school pupils after completing their 
final exams. This unfortunately led 
to 3 full evacuations whilst the 
children were getting changed. I 
understand that due to this a 
number of pupils ended up wearing 
the wrong clothes. We will 
endeavour to correct this in the 
future and if you could ensure 
that all clothes are labelled clearly 
this would help us. 
Transition 
Some of our year 6s are going to 
Haygrove School and their full 
transition is coming up (please see 
the diary dates). We are also have 
our in school transition day where 
children can explore their new 
class and teacher if they are 
moving around. Class structures 
will be announced on July 1st 
Parent tidy up day 
We are still looking to hold a 
parent day during the summer 
holidays to help spruce up the 
school site. We have a bit of 
woodwork, painting and gardening 
which we need help with. I am 
still waiting for confirmation from 
the builders that we will have 
electricity and I will let you know 
a date and time ASAP. 
Bike-ability 
We have contacted county to run 
this for our year 6s and will keep 
you informed when a date is 
provided. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding Update 

. Help your Child Learn to 

Search Safely 

 
Children are always curious and love finding out new 
things online. However, using well-known search 
engines can lead to them accidentally  stumbling 
across inappropriate content or clicking on adverts. 
 
That's why a new child-friendly search engine called 
'Swiggle' has been launched. It's powered by Google 
but, because it is run by a charity, contains no 
adverts. and aims to reduce the risk of inappropriate 
content appearing, as well as providing simple tools 
to deal with any unsuitable content that does appear. 
 
Why not set Swiggle as your default search engine at 
home? Find it at: 

https://swiggle.org.uk  

 
More details about Swiggle can be found at:  
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/new-swiggle-
protects-children-they-take-their-first-net-steps  

 

 
 

Dates for the diary: 

Mon 1st July: new class structure 

announced 
Mon 1st July: start of Robert Blake 

transition 

Tues 2 July: Sports Day 

Weds 3rd July: Haygrove transition day 

Weds 3rd July: in school transition day 

Fri 5th July: Family First service 

Fri 5th July: PTFA summer fayre 
Tues 9th July: reserve sports day 

Weds 10th July: Open afternoon – no 

school lunches 

Fri 19th July: Leavers church service 

Fri 19th July: Last day no ASC 

Mon 22nd July: INSET DAY 

Tues 23rd July: INSET DAY 

Mon 2nd Sept: INSET DAY 
Tues 3rd Sept: First day back 
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